
 

 

NEWS UPDATE 22nd November 2019 
New Teaching Assistant in 4L! 

On Wednesday 20th November, Mr Elsey, CEO of Corvus, came to Oaklands Juniors to spend a 

day with staff and children in Y4.  He had previously offered his services as a Teaching Assistant 

for a day and we took him up on his kind offer.  He enjoyed his time with us and wrote the 

following: 

 

“I thoroughly enjoyed my time with 4L. They are such a lovely bunch and it was good to start to 

get to know one or two individually.  I have nothing but respect for the work that you do with 

Primary children. The atmosphere you create in the classroom is safe, positive and focused on 

learning with a huge chunk of enjoyment.  The care and guidance you give to all the children both 

around their academic work and their pastoral and personal development is wonderful to 

watch.” 

 

Bob has now offered to do the same for other classes/year groups and plans to visit again next 

term, hoping to visit us (and each school in Corvus) once each term.  We very much look forward 

to welcoming Bob again. 

Children in Need 
THANK YOU to all the staff, parents and children for their contributions towards this very 

worthwhile cause, whether this was through donations of money for our non-uniform day 

(wearing spots!) or through donating cakes.  Y6s added to the total raised by selling cakes in the 

hall after school that day and did very well.  The total raised overall was approximately £380.  

Well done everyone! 

Baby & Children’s Market 

Saturday 30th November 2 – 3.30pm 

FBC Centre, Finchampstead 

Local mums & dads come along to sell their quality unused baby & children’s items  

from birth to 8 years of age 

www.babyandchildrensmarket.co.uk 

Oaklands PTA 
Just a reminder about the non-uniform day for donations towards Oaklands 

Christmas Fair on Friday 13th December 3.20 – 6.00pm in the Juniors 

(please see flyer that went out today) 


